
APPROVED MINUTES 

 

UPPER MILFORD TOWNSHIP 
BOARD OF SUPERVISORS 

TOWNSHIP BUILDING, OLD ZIONSVILLE, PA 18068 
MARCH 6, 2014 AT 7:00 P.M. 

WORKSHOP MEETING MINUTES 
            

ATTENDANCE: Supervisors; Robert Sentner, Daniel Mohr, George DeVault; Solicitor,  
Marc Fisher; Manager, Daniel DeLong; Secretary/Treasurer,  
AnnaMarie Zeravsky 

 

CALL TO ORDER:  7:00 P.M.  
 
ANNOUNCEMENTS: 

 
Supervisor Sentner announced that the meeting was being recorded to principally 
aid in the preparation of Minutes and for such other purposes as the Board saw fit.  
For that reason, any person wanting to give any comments during the meeting 
should please state his or her name for the record and address the Board of 
Supervisors. 

 
PUBLIC INPUT: -   
 

Resident Phil Casey noted that the new inter-municipal agreement sounds like a 
good idea; he just hopes that the Township keeps on top of the services being 
exchanged so that she exchange is equal.  Mr. Casey also thanked Supervisor 
Sentner for standing up for the Upper Milford Township when it comes to the South 
West Comprehensive Plan.     
 

OLD BUSINESS: -  
 

1. Snow Plowing Incident at 6513 Station View West Follow-Up 
 

Manager Delong explained that after reviewing phone records and speaking with the 
Public Works Employees, he does not feel that any malicious act was intended.  
Road Foreman, Robert Schmeltzle Jr. is going to monitor the plowing at that 
location for the rest of the season. 

  
NEW BUSINESS: -  
 

1. Planning Commission Request for Board of Supervisors to Look at 
Traffic/Transportation Needs in Upper Milford Township 

 
Supervisor Sentner read a letter from Planning Coordinator, Brian Miller stating that 
the Planning Commission would like to ask, if it is possible for the Supervisors to 
look into completing a Road Enhancement study or similar type study that would 
help guide the Township on future road enhancement projects that will help alleviate 
traffic congestion in the Township.  The Planning Commission is expressing their 
concern related to traffic congestion in the region that has appeared to increase 
recently on many of the Arterial and Collector roads in Upper Milford Township. 
Supervisors Sentner stated that he will attend future Lehigh Valley Planning 
Commission meeting to voice the Supervisors concerns regarding Road 
Enhancement within Upper Milford Township. 
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ANY OTHER BUSINESS: - None 
 

EXECUTIVE SESSION: None 
 

ADJOURNMENT: 7:17 P.M. 
 
 
 

 
            
Robert C. Sentner, Chairman   Date 
 
 
 

      
AnnaMarie L. Zeravsky, Secretary/Treasurer 


